
Open  Space  public
conversation  for  Edinburgh
Northern & Leith

Councillor Lesley Hinds has told us about an event being held
tomorrow evening at MacDonald Road Library from 6:00pm.
The  Open  Space  Event  will  allow  discussion  on  how  local
communities might benefit from the additional financial powers
which Holyrood may have from next spring.
These powers stem from the Smith Commission and the current
Scotland Bill and will be of particular interest to those
furthest away from national government.
The meeting is open to anyone in the Northern Edinburgh &
Leith  constituency,  or  indeed  anyone  who  is  otherwise
interested.
Register for this free event on Eventbrite here.
Councillor Hinds said: “Our “Open Space” event will explore
how local communities might benefit from or influence the
direction of these changes.
“The unique format not only encourages stimulating discussion
but ensures priorities are identified and followed up.”
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